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Where were you on
the night of Jan. the
23rd? If you were at
Best Buns 11, you were
having a great time!

Best Buns 11 and
Club Fandango were the
first Student Union
Board activities of
this semester.

Christine O’Brien,
president of SUB,
commented that the
dance and contest were
a huge success.

Winners were
awarded cash prizes
after being judged by
a blue-ribbon panel.
Winners can pick up
their prizes in the
SUB office in the
Commons.

Photos by Rick Burde


